
        KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER FOR MARCH 2025 

Parents,

February was another very busy “fly by” month and now March promises to be a

busy/short month since Spring Break is taking up a week! 

We will start out by celebrating Dr. Seuss week!   Wednesday, the 5th will be our

“Wacky Wednesday” in honor of his book by that title.  Be sure and help your child get

his/her wacky on for the day!   Then we will move on to our unit on space, so our

dramatic play corner will transform into a space station!  

Along with all of the above, of course we will take time to work on our reading, writing

and math!  It’s time to learn to tell time on the hour and half hour in MATH! In

WRITING WORKSHOP, we will be working with prompts along with the genres we

have been working on. In  READING, we are working on blends, digraphs and adding

more sight words!  They are doing  great with reading and really putting the work in! 

I am so proud of them! !

 MARCH UNITS OF STUDY

 
Science -Space, Wind/Air   

Social Studies -Transportation

Writing Workshop - Prompts, Letter Writing, Writing for a Reason

Math - Telling Time, Coins, Story Problems

Literacy: Blends, Digraphs, Take Home Book Folders

Author Studies - Dr. Seuss and Mo Willems (not enough time in Feb!)

Art - Claude Monet!

Fruit of the Spirit - Faithfulness  

 

                                   UPCOMING EVENTS

Wednesday, March 5 - WAcKy WEdNesDay!  Wear a WACKY outfit! 

 March 24-28 — SPRING BREAK/No School 

 

 


